
  

  

  

  

  

Newsletter October 2020 

Dear EASC newsletter subscriber, 

With this newsletter we intend to send you news about the EASC, the 

bodies, the Regional Groups and the Institutes on a regular basis and 

disseminate facts worth knowing from the field of supervision and 

coaching. We are happy to add information on congresses, books, 

lectures, dates – please just send these to the Office or Mathias 

Hofmann – ideally marked with the reference NEWS. We will publish 

the information in our news on the internet or in the newsletter itself. 

If you don’t wish to receive this newsletter, just send a brief memo to 

office@easc-online.eu. 
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EASC General Assembly on 
17/09/2020 

As a consequence of the Corona situation, the EASC held this year's 

general assembly as an online conference. Thank you very much for 

attending in such great numbers! However, it is a pity that we did not 

see each other personally and that we could not have a get-together 

afterwards. 

Read more... 

 

  

 

  

  

  

We welcome the FELIX Institute to the 
EASC 

The FELIX Institute conducts research and offers further education in 

the fields of coaching, leadership and organizational development. Its 

publications are based on practice research and theory development. 

Read more... 
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Another new institute: Kempten 
University of Applied Sciences 

At the institutes meeting in September, Prof. Dr. Markus Jüster 

presented the Kempten University of Applied Sciences with its 

Master's programme "Consulting, Organisational Development and 

Coaching (BOC) with specialisation in Supervision and Training". 

Read more... 

 

  

 

  

  

  

Cooperation agreement with the IUBH 
Erfurt 

Prof. Dr. Karin Halbritter from the IUBH Erfurt presented her university 

with the master's programme "MA Coaching and Supervision" at the 

institutes' meeting. HG Simon from the EASC is involved as a 

consultant in concept development... 

Read more... 
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New training course in organisational 
development/ organisational consulting 

From the meeting of the institutes in September, a working group was 

formed with the aim of establishing the occupational profile of 

organisational development/organisation consulting within the 

structure of the EASC. 

Read more... 

 

  

 

  

  

  

It's EASC Time 

It has become a good tradition to meet with EASC colleagues every 

3rd Wednesday of the month at 07.00 pm for a ZOOM conference. It is 

great to see and talk to each other so often and to focus on one topic 

each time and discuss it intensively. 

Read more... 

 

  

 

  

  

  

From the institutes 

News from the institutes 4progress, Remedium Praha, INITA 

Hannover, Institut für Entwicklungsberatung Bechtsrieth, 

Coaching Institut Berlin and Würzburger Business Coach 

Akademie 

Read more... 
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From the regional groups 

News from the regional groups Ostwestfalen-Lippe and Franken-

Oberpfalz 

Read more... 
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